Chris O'Brien
m

From: Lynne Alexandrowicz <atlanticbreeze89@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 8:34 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: No Tax on boats

House committee members,

Please do not PASS the bill today to charge tax on Boaters . The state of Rl , is why we have our Boat thete , regarding
sales tax and Boat purchases and Not paying tax on the boat slip at the Marina .it will destroy the States Marina
industry!

Thank you

Lynne Alexandrowicz

508 414 5418
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